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Billy Blume <madvideos@gmail.com>

Open Records request from 9.14.21 Traffic cams
2 messages

Bill B <madvideos@gmail.com> Tue, Sep 14, 2021 at 7:31 PM
To: William McCarty <WMcCarty@augustaga.gov>

Good day sir,

I would like to request traffic cam footage of the intersection of Wrightsboro Road and Barton Chapel I need all 
footage from 2:45pm to 3:20pm on 9.14.21 specifically a Silver GMC Armada rear ending a Black Civic and leaving 
the scene. I am not sure how many cameras there are but this accident happened facing the Augusta Mall. The traffic 
was coming from the Grovetown direction so any cameras facing that direction would be great. If more than one 
camera exists I just need what shows the accident and the license plate of the offending GMC vehicle. Also the traffic 
report and if the subject has been identified and arrested? 

Thanks 
Billy Blume
madvideos@gmail.com

William McCarty <WMcCarty@augustaga.gov> Wed, Sep 15, 2021 at 12:20 PM
To: Bill B <madvideos@gmail.com>

Hello Mr. Blume,

We do not control any intersection cameras or other outside traffic cameras within Richmond County.
Those are managed by Richmond County Traffic Engineering. I have been advised in the past that the
equipment that is mounted on the traffic lights are sensors and do not record footage. You may want to
contact them to confirm.

In reference to your request for the report, are you an involved party (driver, Vehicle owner, insuring
party, or witness)? Open Records Law limits access to Motor Vehicle accident reports.

[Quoted text hidden]

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of the City of Augusta's mail system -- DO NOT CLICK on links,
open attachments or respond to requests for information unless you are sure the content is safe.]

This e-mail contains confidential information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee, you should not
disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-
mail from your system. The City of Augusta accepts no liability for the content of this e-mail or for the consequences of any actions taken on the basis of
the information provided, unless that information is subsequently confirmed in writing. Any views or opinions presented in this e-mail are solely those of
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the author and do not necessarily represent those of the City of Augusta. E-mail transmissions cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free as
information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not accept liability for
any errors or omissions in the content of this message which arise as a result of the e-mail transmission. If verification is required, please request a hard
copy version.
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